
 

June 2018 

 

To whom it might be concerned 
 

Measurement Systems Company 

 

 

Announcement of opening for  
The Representative Office of TOKYO KEIKI INC. in HCMC. 

 

 

We wish to inform that we have opened a new representative office in Ho Chi Minh City, Vietnam 

at the below contact address.  

Through this office, we will investigate market situation for ultrasonic flowmeter or non-contacting 

radar locally from Vietnam to establish certain position in the “South Asian market”. 

We earnestly hope that you will kindly extend your generous patronage to our new Rep office in 

HCMC. 

 

Sincerely Yours, 

 

 

Open 1st June, 2018 

 

Contact Address 

The Representative Office of TOKYO KEIKI INC. in Ho Chi Minh City 

Unit 38-39, 9th Floor, 180-192 Nguyen Tru Street, Nguyen Thai Binh Ward, District 1,  

Ho Chi Minh City, Vietnam 

Tel: +84-(0)28-6288-4698 

Fax: +84-(0)28-6288-4692 

 

EOD 


